
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Balmoral                  Term: Autumn 1              Topic: I’m amazing, you’re amazing! 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
Welcome back to returning and new pupils to 

Balmoral Class! This term our topic has been 

‘I’m amazing, you’re amazing!’ and we have 

linked this into all areas of our curriculum. 

 

We have been all getting to know each other, 

taking part in activities to learn others names, 

recognise each other in pictures and take 

turns in our choosing sessions and in turn 

taking games. We have also begun to build 

up the length of time sat together, engaging 

in group, adult-led learning.  

 
In English, we have explored the story ‘We are 

all different’ from Twinkl. This was developed 

into a sensory story and each week we have 

had a different focus: what we look like, our 

hair, our families and our likes and dislikes. We 

have then taken part in writing activities using 

symbols to talk about these. 

 

In maths we have been exploring number, 

recognising numerals within 5, 10, 20 and 100! 

We have then moved onto either 1:1 

correspondence of numerals or using objects 

to solve addition problems with increasing 

independence.  

 

We have also begun our off-site trips for the 

year, this term travelling to Thatcham Lakes to 

play in the park which everyone has been 

enjoying and we hope to visit a range of 

places over the coming year. 

 

It has been a wonderful first term of the 

academic year and we look forward to all the 

Christmassy things to come in the next term! 

Kate & The Balmoral Team 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  
Last day of term:  Friday 25th October 2024 

First day back: Monday 4th November 2024 

Orthoptist clinic: Monday 11th November 

Singing Hands: Thursday 14th November 2024 

Christmas lunch & jumper day: Tuesday 17th 

December 2024 

Last day of term: Thursday 19th December 2024 

First day back: Tuesday 7th January 2025 

 


